
NE 23rd St Walkway: An asphalt path 

separated from traffic by a landscaped planter is 
planned for the north side of NE 23rd St, between 
98th Ave NE and 100th Ave NE. Construction  
is anticipated to be completed fall 2019. Once  
installed, parking will only be allowed on the south 
side of the street.  

NE 24th St Crosswalk Improvements: rectangular rapid 

flashing beacons (RRFB) will be installed at the crosswalk across NE 24th 
St at 100th Ave NE. RRFBs improve the visibility of people crossing the 
street and encourage motorists to stop for pedestrians in the crosswalk.  
In addition, the crosswalk curb ramps will be rebuilt to improve accessibility. 

6’ 

Example of Planter Separated Path 

For More Information: Contact  

Daniel Lam, Transportation Design Engineer,  

at dlam@bellevuewa.gov or  425-452-2063  

Pedestrian Safety Improvements for NE 23rd St  
and NE 24th St/100th Ave NE Intersection 

Funded by the Neighborhood Safety, Connectivity & Congestion Levy 

December 2018 

Project Goals: increase traffic safety and make it more  
      comfortable for people of all ages to walk, bike and drive 
     on 100th Ave NE and priority side streets between Bellevue  
   Way and 98th Ave NE. For more information about the project  
area, please visit the project website.  
       bellevuewa.gov/100thAveCompleteStreets  

Phase I Elements: elements below are currently being  
  designed and will be constructed in 2019. In addition, some  
 Phase II elements are expected to be constructed in 2020/2021  
as resources allow.  

100TH AVE NE & VICINITY 
COMPLETE STREETS  

PROJECT UPDATE 

Over the past year, City of Bellevue staff have  
    worked with area residents to develop a complete  
  streets plan to improve connections residents use to 
 reach schools, churches, parks and other destinations  
in the community.  

Make your great neighborhood even better!   

Visit engagingbellevue.com to learn, share your ideas,  
and interact with your Northwest Bellevue neighbors  
for the City’s neighborhood area planning effort.   

http://engagingbellevue.com


100th Ave NE at NE 12th St Crosswalk and Trail  
Connection Improvements: 
• Rectangular rapid flashing beacon (RRFB) at a  

new crosswalk across 100th Ave NE at NE 12th St  

• Crosswalk improvements across NE 12th St  
on the east side of 100th Ave NE 

• Trail connection enhancements along NE 12th St 
between 100th Ave NE and 102nd Ave NE   

For More Information: Contact  

Darek Jarzynski, Senior Transportation  

Engineer, at djarzynski@bellevuewa.gov  

or  425-452-4277  

Upcoming Improvements: 
Near Clyde Hill Elementary School (front page) 

100th Ave NE at NE 10th & NE 12th St (below) 

RRFB Crosswalk 

100th Ave NE at NE 10th St Roundabout:  
A roundabout will be installed to reduce congestion, 
improve operations and increase pedestrian safety  
at this intersection. Crosswalks will be upgraded with 
pedestrian “refuge” islands.   

Funded by the Downtown Transportation Plan 

Example Roundabout Concept 

100TH AVE NE & VICINITY 
COMPLETE STREETS  

PROJECT UPDATE 

CITY OF BELLEVUE 
450 110th Ave NE 
Bellevue, WA  98004 


